
Dear Shutesbury Residents, 

 

Here are this week’s numbers: 

There are no known cases in days 1-5 (isolation) and three known cases in days 6-10 (mandatory 

masking).  From June 16 to June 29 there have been nine known cases.  Note that word “known.”  

Please let us know if you test positive on a home test by sending an email to Arleen Read at 

publichealth@shutesbury.org 

 

Speaking of home test kits, the Board of Health has received some for distribution.  Stay tuned for 

details. 

 

Now that summer is really here, be careful about tick and mosquito bites.  See 

https://www.shutesbury.org/insect-borne for tips. 

 

Enjoy the holiday! 

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 
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